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comparison with other more mature SROs is not yet possible. Whilst that is the case, our forward plan 
looks to address any uncertainties which remain, and we will continue to work collaboratively and closely 
with all of the environmental regulators and relevant stakeholders.

Actions and Recommendations 

We are pleased to note that RAPID have not identified any priority actions for the GUC SRO.

We have reviewed the actions & recommendations in the draft decision document as a Programme 
Management Board (PMB) and are able to confirm that we have no concerns with any of the items listed, 
and that we will proceed to Gate 2 intending to resolve each item.

Following the previously mentioned GUC/RAPID meeting, we have shared a short presentation which 
outlines each of these actions/recommendations alongside a brief summary of our solution so that RAPID 
will have confidence that we are on track to a resolution. We are more than willing to factor this into 
future engagement with RAPID, and/or any of its member organisations, specifically the Environment 
Agency given the specificity of items 2 and 3 in the action list.

Summary 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank RAPID, EA, Ofwat & DWI for their engagement and 
collaborative working throughout Gate 1, and for their positive draft response to our Gate 1 submission.

Yours sincerely,

Steve Plumb (Director of Asset Strategy, Affinity Water)

Bob Stear (Chief Engineer, Severn Trent Water)

10/21/21 


